SEEKING A NEW CHOIR DIRECTOR

Fovant Valley choir are looking for a new choir director.  Unfortunately the person we had previously has too many work commitments to continue.  We meet on a Wednesday evening in our village hall. It is a paid position and will cover travel expenses.
 
We are a group of approx. 20 (we have had up to 35) singers with mixed abilities and are very keen to keep the choir going.  Indeed, we’ve decided to try to keep ourselves going by practicing with music we already have and use a keyboard to get the right notes but this is not ideal as none of us have the required experience to lead a choir.
 
Would you be interested in helping us to keep going and open up the choir to others in the village?  To date we have generally been singing in 3 parts, soprano, alto and mixture of tenor and base.  Music has been varied, some known and quite a lot unknown to us.   Before Covid we had two concerts a year in the hall which were extremely well attended by the villagers – one at Christmas and one in the summer.  We would be keen to reinstate these.
 
We are a friendly bunch and have pulled together to try to keep our show on the road.  We all understand the benefits of singing and really don’t want to stop if we can possibly help it.
 
If you are able to help us or know of someone who can, we would love to hear from you.  My contact details are liz.daw1@btinternet.com or 07802 940094.
 

